
Celene Glover
#267316 | March 14, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

Please do not add any homeless shelters in this area. Parkrose already has enough crime and safety
concerns. Bringing in this population adds to the problem of theft and vandalism. 
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